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Superintendent Search Process Underway 
 

Parents, Staff and Community Invited to Participate 
 
 
The Woodbridge Board of Education has engaged the New England School Development Council 
(NESDEC) to assist them in the search process for a new Superintendent of Schools.  
 
Parent, staff and community involvement is an integral part of the search process. The online survey is 
designed to obtain participant input about the attributes, experience, and knowledge that the new 
superintendent should possess. The survey also provides an opportunity for participants to identify 
immediate tasks which the new superintendent should address.  
 
Please access the survey here  The survey will be open from April 10 through April 25, 2025.  
 
All comments from the online survey are considered anonymous. NESDEC will organize responses by 
group (administrators, staff, parents, community members, students, etc.). The responses will be provided 
to the Board of Education in a Successful Candidate Profile. Applicants to the position of Superintendent 
will be screened based on the dominant themes that emerge.  
 
The Woodbridge Board of Education appreciates the public’s involvement in the Superintendent Search 
process and looks forward to hearing community members’ views. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TXKVQWS

